
 

 

 

November 13, 2020 

 

 

 

Ms. Christine Long 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  EB-2019-0166 Lagasco Inc. 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

Our contact person at the Ontario Petroleum Institute has changed as Hugh Moran is no longer 

with the OPI.  

 

Please add Jim McIntosh, Chairman of Ontario Petroleum Institute as a contact person. His email 

is jim.mcintosh.p.eng@sympatico.ca  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lorraine Fillmore 

 

Lorraine Fillmore 

Office Manager 
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